PUBLIC HEARING JUNE 21, 1993

The Public Hearindg regarding Proposed Amendments o Zoning Ordinances

was called to order a%t 8:02 p.m. by Vice Chairman Al Hunter.
Present in addition to Hunter were Joanne Strahm, Peggy Mahaney,
Gene Palmreuter, Terry Carleton, and Don Zenhder. Jam2s Totten,
manager, was also present.

Richard Wright was absent.

Harry White, property owner was the only person in the audience.

Public Comment: Harry white asking for clarification cn CEmDOrary
outdoor sales, and minor water bodies.

Motion by Zehnder, surported by Strahm to aldjourn at R:23 vp.m.
Motion carried g.p.

Peggy Mahaney, secretary
Planning Commission



